
Antonia Hover 

correspondence"^™ 
6/17/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 04617-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 10:06 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Cenaya King 
Subject: FW: Filing # 2025001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Cenaya King <CKing@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 9:56 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Filing # 20250011 

Please forward email to Clerk’s office 
From: William Tucker <imnanglerim@msn.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2025 5:10 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Filing # 20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Dear Clerk of Florida P.S.C., 

I am writing in opposition of filing # 20250011, the rate increase request for solar 
infrastructure. We do not need to plow our hard-earned incomes into solar 
projects that are some of the least efficient methods of producing the power that 
we consume. The acreage required, the inefficiency of production, and the funding 
that will accrue to the Communist Chinese Party are reason enough to abandon 
and run from this FPL proposal for a monumental rate increase. 

I strongly urge a rejection of this rate increase request. 

Bill Tucker 

Dunedin, FL 
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